
NOTICE 
Town of Laurel Park  •  441 White Pine Drive  •  Laurel Park, NC  28739 

 
 

Date:  May 29, 2024 

Contact: Tamara Amin 

Town Clerk 

Phone: 828-693-4840 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A Public Hearing of the Laurel Park Town Council has been scheduled for: 

 

 Date/Time: June 13, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Location: Town Hall- 441 White Pine Drive and ZOOM Platform 

 

Purpose: To review and discuss the proposed budget for fiscal year 2024-

2025  

 

The meeting may also be viewed by Zoom Platform at  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83695175030 

 

or by dialing  

 

US: +1 646 876 9923 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 253 215 8782 or +1 

346 248 7799 or +1 408 638 0968 or +1 669 900 6833  

Webinar ID: 836 9517 5030  

Public comments will be available.   Please contact Town Clerk, Tamara Amin, by 4:00 

PM, Wednesday, June 12, 2024 to join in person for Public Comments. We ask that you 

submit your name, street address, telephone number and comments to email address: 

tamin@laurelpark.org  or fill out a Public Comment form online.  

 

If you would like to review the proposed draft budget, please contact Town Clerk Tamara 

Amin or stop by Town Hall. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83695175030
mailto:tamin@laurelpark.org

